
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Monday, November 2, 2020 5:13 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-11-02 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Mark Bazeley 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Niagara Peninsula Energy is increasing their rates Nov.1, 2020 and have 
applied to raise them again Jan 1, 2021.   A 2 month window for two increases  
seems a bit excessive to me especially in the midst of this Covid-19 
Pandemic.   I would recommend that they be told to reapply in a year.  
 
-- Attachment -- 
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